
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2022 1:14:13 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2022 

DR Kathryn Rice 
24 St Phillip ST 
Brunswick East VIC 3057 

RE: DA2022/0469 - 1102 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108 

I am part of an extended family that owns a beach house at Mackerel Beach and I visit Palm 
Beach and Mackerel Beach several times a year. The proposed development next to 
Barrenjoey House is completely unsympathetic to the natural landscape and out of character 
with the existing heritage building. Please reject this proposal and encourage the developers to 
come up with a plan that respects the surroundings. 
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